
Subject: Funding For Waterfront Access
Date: Sun, 12 Jun 2005 12:41:53 -0700

From: Brian Platts <bplatts@shaw.ca>
To: Alan Nixon <alan_nixon@dnv.org>, Ernie Crist <ernie_crist@dnv.org>, Jim Cuthbert <Jim_Cuthbert@dnv.org>,

Janice Harris <janice_harris@dnv.org>, Lisa Muri <lisa_muri@dnv.org>,
Maureen McKeon Holmes <Maureen_McKeonHolmes@dnv.org>, Richard Walton <rwalton@dnv.org>,
NVD Council <dnvcouncil@dnv.org>

CC: James Ridge <James_Ridge@dnv.org>, nicole_deveaux@dnv.org, FONVCA <fonvca@fonvca.org>

Federation of North Vancouver

Community Associations
Mayor & Council:

On behalf of the Federation of North Vancouver Community Associations I would like to thank each of you for attending the April
26th shirtsleeves meeting.  FONVCA members felt that the meeting was a very useful forum to informally discuss some pressing
issues, and so we look forward to holding future shirtsleeves meetings with you.

Following-up on the meeting, specifically the discussion on funding for improvements to waterfront access, FONVCA unanimously
approved the following motion at its May 26th meeting:

"That FONVCA send a letter requesting that unused funds allocated by council for the previous three years, plus the current year, be
used to open up the street ends identified at the shirt-sleeves meeting of April 26 2005, using the oldest of the three year funding to
avoid loss of these funds."

Referencing the previous years' unused funding in the above motion is extremely important.  Ms. Deveaux explained at the shirtsleeves
meeting that unused project funds are held for three years, therefore FONVCA suggests that money specifically budgeted three years
ago for increased access to the waterfront, should be spent now before being lost for that purpose.

Sincerely,
Brian Platts
Federation of NV Community Associations
3187 Beverley Crescent
North Vancouver, B.C.
V7R 2W4
Ph. 604-985-5104
Fax: 604-988-5594

1 of 1 6/12/05 2:49 PM

Funding For Waterfront Access


